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PROGRAM YEAR BEGINS

lymouth’s program year officially begins with “Amazing

Grace,” Sunday, Sept. 11, with services at 9 am in Hildebrand
Hall and 11 am in the Sanctuary. The Faith & Life 10 am hour
invites all to hear from both lay leadership and staff about mov-

ing forward. Following a summer of transition, our upcoming
program year ofters hope, reconciliation and continued service

to mission, community and God. Also at 10 am, Sunday School
offers faith formation programs for children pre-K to high school.

Sunday, Sept. 18, begins an all-church six week theme: “Blessed
Be the Ties.” From worship and faith formation opportunities
to music and visual art offerings, come together to consider
how relationships with God and one another can transform us
individually and as a church community.

Plymouth artists Marilyn Bumpas, Joey Robinson and Tracy
Simpson exhibit work in Hildebrand and the Lounge related to
Blessed Be the Ties, from Sept. 18 through Oct. 23. Our first
organ concert, 2 pm, Sunday, Sept. 18 features Susanna Valleau,
a benefit for Mary’s Place. Then at 3 pm, Sunday, Sept. 25,
Plymouth’s artists-in-residence Choral Arts Northwest perform
the stirring Requiemn by Maurice Duruflé.

During Blessed Be the Ties six-week series, at 10 am, Faith &
Life features a TED Talk video about the importance of social
connection followed by small group discussion (Sept. 18) and

guest speaker Danielle Burd talks about leading with love and
kindness (Sept 25).

The first Sunday of the month, starting in October, whether you
attend the 9 am and/or the 11 am service, all are invited to an
intergenerational brunch. Break bread and be community! 4+
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CELEBRATE HEALING COMMUNITIES

We are
experiencing a big
and wonderful G
month here at g
Plymouth Healing
Communities!

In partnership
with Welcome
Table Christian
Fellowship, a

local Seattle
Grace Apartments and Sanctuary on Beacon Hill.

congregation, we
saw three people
move into their brand new and beautiful apartments known

as The Grace Apartments. We're particularly excited for this
partnership as we love to see churches investing in the homeless
and housing crisis and caring for people living with disabilities,
as Plymouth Church has so wonderfully exemplified through
the years.

The vision for the Grace Apartments has been 10 years in the
making for Welcome Table Christian Fellowship. They bought
land for a new sanctuary and created a plan where their new site
would have three gorgeous apartments on the grounds for people
who are homeless and living with a chronic mental illness. The
apartments are supported through shelter, plus care vouchers
provided through our partner, Harborview Mental Health. PHC
will provide property management and companionship services.
Those who live in the apartments will have the experience of
living independently in the vibrant Beacon Hill community, a
community they would otherwise be priced out of! They named
the apartments Grace and it truly is a picture of grace. The
church organized move-in supplies including fully furnishing
the apartments. Welcome Table has truly lived up to their name
by welcoming people permanently home!

Please join us this Sunday, September 11, at PHC's Annual
Luncheon where we will celebrate this accomplishment

and 15 years of partnership with Plymouth Church. Tony
Robinson will be our keynote speaker! Hope to see you there.
—Hillary Evans, PHC Executive 4~
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